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25 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Face Coverings in School 

 

In accordance with government guidelines and to ensure the safety of our school community 

we are asking all students to wear face coverings when they are moving around in school.  

The students will be reminded again this week, that unless they are sat at a desk in a lesson 

or sat in the dining room eating food, then they should be wearing a mask.  The rule is simple 

‘If you are not sat down, you should be wearing a mask!’ 

 

Unfortunately we are still finding that many students are coming to school without a face 

covering.  Can we ask for your support in ensuring that your child has a face covering for 

school and a plastic bag, for storage.  In addition to charging £1 for any face coverings, given 

out, we do intend to check on students and if they are repeatedly ignoring this request and we 

will be in contact with you as parents and may choose to sanction in accordance with our 

behaviour policy.  

 

We ask for your continued support in this matter, as we are working extremely hard to keep 

our school community safe and ask that everyone play their part to help with this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Bendall 
Senior Assistant Headteacher  
Pastoral, SENCO & Inclusion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


